Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees

Date of the Inauguration of Dr. David Hall

The Executive Committee reported that, based on a report received from President Hall regarding information provided as it related to previous presidential inaugurations held at the institution, coupled with availability of use of the Reichhold Center for the Arts, the date for the Inauguration, which he proposed to the Executive Committee was Saturday, March 6, 2010. Executive Committee members agreed to the date for the inauguration as **Saturday**, **March 6**, **2010**.

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of 0	October 31, 2009, unanimously ratified the decision of the
Executive Committee and approved the	date of the inauguration.
Secretary of the Board	Date